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This week the children have been enjoying listening to the Story ‘Have you filled a Bucket today?’ This book encourages positive behavior as children see how very easy and rewarding it is to express kindness, appreciation and love on a daily basis. We have been saying and doing nice things for others in order to fill their imaginary buckets and not empty them with negatives. The children have enjoyed discussing how to be a good bucket filler. 
Nursery have been enjoying learning new songs for harvest and have started to do their dance lessons.

	Stars of the Week 
This weeks Reception stars are:
Miss Hawcroft – Olivia
Miss Whittle – 
Mrs Hardy – 
Mrs Renshaw – 
This weeks Nursery stars are:
Mrs Armstrong & Mrs Singh – 
Mrs Gyves & Miss Casey –
Mrs Connell & Miss Armistead –  [image: http://www.star-network.org.uk/images/uploads/blog/star_graduates!_thumb.png]

At Home
Ideas to help at home – 
Reception – This week’s homework is in your Homework folder it is to ………………………………… – Please bring back by Wednesday 7th October
Reception children to continue practising their words for the Harvest festival. 
Encourage your child to practise writing their name
Encourage your child to practise getting themselves dressed and undressed. 
Encourage children to listen for Initial sounds in words.
General Reminders
· Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
· Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and cardigans but with no names in them.
· Nursery children are not allowed to stay in breakfast club without a parent/carer Thank you

Notice Board
TOPIC – People who help us      (1st EYFS Assembly - Friday 16th Oct at 2:30pm, Harvest Assembly Donations of non-perishable food would be greatly appreciated from 12th October for the Wood Street Mission Charity)
Maths workshop for parents Nursery will be on Tuesday 20th October 2pm - 3pm
Reception Miss Whittle and Mrs Renshaw’s group – Wednesday 21st October 2.15pm-3.15pm 
Reception Miss Hawcroft’s and Mrs Hardy’s – Thursday 22nd October 2.15pm-3.15pm
In the dining room, please enter through Chapel Lane entrance.

Home Achievements – WOW (Please let us know so we can include them on the newsletter)
Kayden In reception brought in his medal for completing the fun run last weekend
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